SOROPTIMIST INTERNATIONAL OF SPRINGFIELD, MO
610 A East Battlefield  PMB137
Springfield, MO  65807



March 3, 2023


Dear Counselors:

The Soroptimist Lollar Scholarship, in the amount of $1,500.00, will be awarded to a deserving young person planning to attend college or vocational school in the fall of 2023.  It is available to high school seniors and will be granted on the basis of financial need and educational goals.  Further information regarding eligibility requirements is included with the application form.

The check for the scholarship will be made payable jointly to the recipient and educational institution then mailed directly to the college, university or vocational school chosen by the student.

We request your assistance in making this information known to worthy applicants.  Please feel free to make additional copies of the enclosed application should you have more than one senior who wishes to apply.  You should encourage the student(s) to read the application carefully and make sure it is complete with all requested information included.  Incomplete applications will not be considered.

Applications and letters of recommendation must be post marked on or before April 28, 2023 to be considered.

If you have any questions, please call me at (417) 773-1625.

Sincerely,



Nila Hayes
Lollar Scholarship Committee

Enclosures: Eligibility Requirements
	         Scholarship Application

Please mail completed applications to:
	Soroptimist International, Springfield, MO
	Lollar Scholarship Committee
	610 A East Battlefield  PMB137 
	Springfield, MO, 65807

